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Watertown Youth Hockey Inc.
Founded 1958


Dear Local Business:

It is time once again for the annual Watertown Youth Hockey Tournament.  Every year we ask local businesses for advertising support in our tournament program book.  This book is handed out to the more than 500 participants from 32 teams who participate in the tournament. These visitors come from all over the State of Connecticut, providing vast exposure of your business support.

Watertown Youth Hockey is an organization that has been in existence for over fifty years.  It provides opportunities to the boys and girls of many surrounding communities, including Watertown, Litchfield, Torrington, Thomaston, Terryville, Bethlehem, Naugatuck, Wolcott, Southbury, Middlebury and more, to learn to skate and play organized ice hockey.  There are more than 200 children in the program, ranging in age from four to sixteen (pre-school to high-school).

This year the tournament will runs November 24th – November 30th.  Ad sizes range from an eighth of a page at $50 up to full pages at $300.  Please see the enclosed sheet for specifics.  We are your customers throughout the year and need your support now.   
 
Please fill out the paperwork and call me at ___________________ to pick up your ad and payment.  

Thank you for your support of Watertown Youth Hockey.  We appreciate it!  Come by and cheer the teams on during the tournament.  We play at the Mays Rink and the Odden Rink at the Taft School.

Thanks again!

Sincerely, 


   
(Proud Parent)
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